
May 6, 2016

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: DM 15-514, Clearview EnergyApplication as CEPS ‘16%E

Executive Director Howland,

On November 11, 20Th, Clearview Electric, Inc. d/b/a Clearview Energy (“Clearview”) submitted its
initial CEPS application. Subsequently, Staffasked for revisions to Clearview’s standard contract.
Clearview worked with Staffto amend it standard contract language to address all New Hampshire
specific concerns, which was submitted to Staffon March 3, 2016. Staffaccepted those proposed changes
today, and a replacement sample of Clearview’s contract is enclosed for the record.

Additionally, since Clearview originally completed ED! testing with the utilities in New Hampshire,
Liberty Utilities (f.k.a. National Grid d/b/a Granite State) was sold. This change in ownership required all
suppliers to complete EDI testing with the new utility owner. The “Completion of ED! Testing” certificate
Clearview received from Liberty Utilities, replacing the EDI testing completion letter originally provided
by National Grid is also enclosed.

Respectfully Submitted,

Jeremy Reed
Regulatory Analyst
Clearview Electric, Inc.
1201 Elm St., Suite 3200
Dallas, TX 75270-2 124
0: (214) 884-1725
F: (972) 546-9991
Regulatory@ClearviewEnergy.com

End.

CC: David Goyette

P.O. Box 130659. Dallas, Texas 75313 1.888.257.8439 ClearviewEnergy.com


